
Media contact: Zoe McLaughlin 0474 593 035 | zoe.mclaughlin@minstaff.vic.gov.au  

Friday, 30 August 2024 

STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER  

The Victorian Government has today released Greg Wilson’s Interim Report of the independent Construction 
Sector Review. 

We commissioned this report to help us tear a rotten culture out by its roots - and we thank Mr Wilson for his 
detailed work on it. 

The Government will take the time to consider this interim report and we look forward to receiving the Final 
Report by 28 November 2024. 


